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Holiday Party!! 

We are going to have 

our SGA Holiday Party 

next Tuesday, Decem-

ber 4th. It is at jeanne's 

house d irectly following 

the Senate meeting. and 

will be pot luck style, so 

please sign up to bring 

something! 

-• , Have A Drink On 
\, Welcome Back! Denny's! 

, 
SGA is pairing up with , 

Welcome back everyone! We 
Denny's to help pro-

hope that you had a fun and 
mote studying at thei r 

safe 'Thanksgivi'1g break. Bowling Green location. 
There are only three weeks During the week of fi-
left until the e nd of the se- nals Denny's will give I-
mester, so lets buckle down free soft drink or coffee 

and get some great legislation to anyone who comes in 

passed! and shows their WKU 

ID. 

Dli Banquet 

This Thursday is the DLI banquet. If you signed up 

last meeting to come please make sure that you at~ 

tend. All they ask is that you bring a toy for the chil~ 

dren at St. Jude to the SGA office before Dec. 16th. 

If you have any questions, ask Johnathon Bolleso 

&l3ulTons °lmd Pencils 
5 C d./l 1-(0i1.5" 

The Academics AIiairs Committee has decided that SGA 

will give out scantrons and pencils to students during 

finals wee!;. We have a lot of sUPlllies left over from 

last semester, so tell all your friends where they 

-.ciI,,1/wii.~:.o....lillli .... .;;can get their finals supplies! 


